
Connecting with your local candidates face to face is the most effective way to advocate for our profession. Use our invitation template below to invite them to visit your pharmacy or practice, giving them the opportunity to see the impact we have firsthand.  

Dear [Candidate's Name],
I’m writing to you as a voter in [electorate] and a local pharmacist passionate about improving the health of our community this election with an invitation to visit [your pharmacy] during your campaign to see for yourself the impact of we have on community health, and how much more we can do with the right support.  
Across our health system pharmacist roles are already expanding rapidly, but our profession needs support to grow sustainably and to realise further opportunities to make a real difference to the patients we serve. 
I encourage you to read the Pharmaceutical Society of Australia’s 2025 election platform, which highlights some of these key opportunities. 
As a candidate for [electorate], you are able to make a real difference by advocating for more accessible care for our community. I hope you will take this opportunity to visit our pharmacy and speak with pharmacists on the frontlines 
Thank you for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon.

[Your name]
[Your suburb]



